
 COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET  
May 27, 2018 

 

       Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office 
       of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 722-0717. 

 
 
 

Sunday, May 27:  The Sioux Center Community Memorial Day worship service will be held at 7pm at First 
Reformed Church. Army Chaplain (Major) Peter Hofman will share God's Word and personal testimony, and an 
offering will be received for the Sioux Center Doornink-Brunsting Post 199 of the American Legion. Veterans are 
asked to assemble in branch of service dress uniform, if possible, at 6:45pm in the fellowship hall to be seated as 
a group.  
 
Monday, May 28:  Bethel CRC’s Youth Group will be hosting a Memorial Day Pancake Breakfast from 7-9:30am 
at Children’s Park West Shelter house. We will be accepting free will donations with proceeds going towards 
Youth Group service projects. Hope to see you there! 
 
Friday, June 1:  The Bethel CRC Youth Group will be hosting a Cruise Night Steak Supper during Summer 
Celebration. The event will take place on Cruise Night from 5-8pm in front of Bethel on the cruise loop. All 
proceeds go to help fund our SERVE trips and youth group.  
 
Saturday, June 2:  Promise Community Health Center will hold its eighth annual Wellness on Wheels Bicycle 
Ride (WOW8) with four routes being offered: 30- and 60-mile paved rides, a 30-mile gravel ride, and a Family Fun 
Ride. Registrations will be taken until the day of the event. Register online at wow8.eventbrite.com, pick up a 
registration form at Promise, or download a registration form from Promise’s website. For more information, visit 
www.promisechc.org or contact Derrick Vander Waal at 712-722-1700 or derrick@promisechc.org. Proceeds 
from the event will support Promise’s mission of reaching out to underserved people in the area with medical, 
dental, vision/eye and behavioral health care. 

 
Advance Announcements 

 
Thursday, June 7:  Come to the 23rd Annual Bethany Golf Benefit for Bethany Christian Services of Orange 
City, IA with registration and lunch at 11am and shotgun start at 12:30pm at Landsmeer Golf Club in Orange City. 
There is a $125 fee, and corporate sponsorship opportunities are available. 
 
Friday, June 8:  Hope Haven will be holding its Annual Fishing Benefit at Lake Francis Case, Ft. Randall Dam, 
rain or shine. Registration fee is $60 which includes evening meal, entry gift, and eligibility for weigh-in prize 
categories. All proceeds will benefit Hope Haven Support Foundation. Registration is due by June 7. For more 
information and to register, visit www.hopehaven.org or call Scott at (712) 476-2820. Come enjoy a day of food, 
friends, fellowship, and fishing. 

Sunday, June 10: Heritage Sunday at Lebanon CRC: Former members of Lebanon Christian Reformed Church 
are invited to join us for morning worship at 9:45am followed by an outdoor picnic (weather permitting) at 
11:30am. Please brings lawn chairs and a salad or dessert to share; cold sandwiches, drink, and tableware will be 
provided. Join us for this special day of worship, fellowship, reminiscing, and reconnecting at Lebanon CRC! 
 
Sunday, June 10:  Do you like singing hymns and enjoy ice cream? Kingdom Boundaries Prison Aftercare invites 
you to a night of worship by singing hymns followed by an ice cream social with an opportunity to learn about our 
ministry for men being released from prison at 7:00pm at First Reformed Church in Rock Valley, IA. Visit their 
website for more information: www.kingdomboundaries.org. 

Friday, June 15 & Saturday, June 16:  Hope Haven’s 23rd Annual Gospel Music Festival will be held at Central 
Park in Sioux Center, IA with great continuous music from 1:00pm to 9:30pm on Friday and from 11:00am to 9:30 
pm on Saturday. Twenty different groups from five states are scheduled to sing at this festival which is a benefit 
for Hope Haven. Freewill offerings will be taken each day, and a lunch stand will be open both days. In case of 
inclement weather, it will be held at the Dordt College Rec Center. 
 
Friday, June 22:  Save the Date for the Center for Financial Education’s golf tournament at The Ridge in Sioux 
Center starting at 12:30pm. Call 722-3527 for more information. 
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Friday, July 13 – Sunday, July 15:  Cornerstone Prison Church’s next Faith Fellowship will focus on discipleship 
on Philip's actions in Acts 8:26-40. We would love to have you join us by attending all or part of the weekend. 
Please email Jean Dyk at office@cornerstonepcsd.org. 
 

Requested Announcements 

 
Unity Christian is seeking the following positions for the 2018-19 school year: 1) Part-time custodian--
approximately 20 hours/week for 36 weeks which could include summers hours also--hourly pay; 2) Substitute 
bus drivers--hourly pay; 3) Cheerleading coach for football and/or basketball-salaried position; 4) Dance coach for 
June through February--salaried position. To learn more about these positions and the application process, 
contact Terry Schouten at 712-737-4114 or tschouten@unitychristian.net.  
 
The Bargain Alley Thrift Store in Hull will be open to accepting donations of clothing, furniture, toys, books, home 
decor, seasonal goods, hardware, linens, antiques/collectibles, jewelry, sporting goods, shoes and boots. If it is in 
good working condition we will be accepting donations on Thursday, May 24, from 10am until 4pm and then the 
following week on Thursday, May 31, and Friday, June 1, from 10am until 4pm. Please come to the northeast 
corner of the building which is located at 1103 Maple Street, one block east of the downtown stop sign in Hull. 
Check https://www.facebook.com/BargainAlleyThriftStore for items that Bargain Alley does not accept. Please do 
not leave items at the door when no one is in attendance. 
 
HOMESTAYS NEEDED FOR KYIV CHORUS - The Kyiv Symphony Orchestra Chorus, in association with Music 
Mission Kiev (Ukraine), will be touring the Midwestern United States and making a stop in Sioux County for a 
concert at Dordt College on Tuesday, September 11, 2018. This will be the 14th tour to the U.S. for this fine 
ensemble. Their mission is to transform lives through music, and to share a message of what is currently 
happening in Ukraine. Homestays for that same evening are needed for the approximately 50 adult musicians in 
this ensemble. If you are willing to contribute to this effort, please contact Sanneke Kok at 
sanneke.c.kok@gmail.com or 712-722-2254 by Friday, June 1. 
 
SHIPWRECKED VBS will be coming to Bethel July 23-26. Registration will begin June 1. Children ages 5 by July 
23 through completed 4th grade are invited to register. Register online on Bethel's website, www.bethelsc.org.  
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!! Please prayerfully consider volunteering! The volunteer sign up is also available 
online. Any questions, contact Shawn Meyers at vbs@bethelsc.org. 
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